January 2023	    U.S.W. 11-75 Monthly Newsletter         Volume   01· We have a Newsletter.
· Recent retirements lead to (3) new faces on your Union Executive Board.
· Please welcome: 
Shane Gehrke – new Systems Technician in buildings 201/230.
· Roof update @ Union Hall:  awaiting materials to complete installation.
· Goods & Welfare  Committee- began discussion on Spring/Summer event to celebrate our upcoming 76th Birthday.
____________________
· Meetings are held monthly (every third Thursday- 3:30 p.m.) at the Union Hall.
· Proud Supporter: 
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1285 Minnehaha Avenue E. St. Paul, MN. 55106 (651) 774-5943  Local 11-75 (uswlocals.org)  :  District 11 | United Steelworkers (usw.org)
News-Splash
Communications and beginning of year updated lists have been sent to U.S.W. Stewards & Leads for public postings on all message boards.
______________________________________________________
Did you know? 
Our first U.S.W. 11-75 labor contract with 3M was signed on 02/24/1947. Below is the product range we began supporting 75-Years-Ago.
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